
 

CPO Notice 2018.07 

Notice 2018.07 
General Services 

 

To: Agency Procurement Staff 
Central Management Services Bureau of Strategic Sourcing 
State Purchasing Officers 

From: 
Ellen H. Daley  

Date: March 15, 2018 
Subject: BidBuy Go Live Bundle II 
CC: Procurement Compliance Monitors 

Procurement Policy Board 
 

The Chief Procurement Office for General Services is pleased to announce that the following 15 agencies go 
“Live” tomorrow with BidBuy.  This is a significant milestone as nearly all agencies, boards, and commissions will 
now be using BidBuy.  This also represents the tremendous effort and dedication that the BidBuy Team, agency 
trainers, and agency end users have put forward.  I applaud your accomplishment! 
 
For the agencies that go Live tomorrow, BidBuy replaces the use of Remedy PBC for documentation and 
approval of the procurement, and the Illinois Procurement Bulletin at www.purchase.state.il.us for publication 
of solicitations and notice of contract awards. 
 
Effective March 16, 2018, the following agencies shall use BidBuy to conduct all procurement transactions 
conducted subject to the Procurement Code and valued at $2,000 and greater.  If a procurement has been 
substantially completed using Remedy PBC, then the agency may choose to not use BidBuy for that 
procurement.  However, the agency shall enter the executed contract into BidBuy.  Please consult with the State 
Purchasing Officer (SPO) if there is a question whether a procurement is substantially complete. 
 

• Aging 

• Abraham Lincoln Presidential Library and 
Museum 

• Children and Family Services 

• Civil Service Commission 

• Commerce and Economic Opportunity 

• Council on Developmental Disabilities 

• Emergency Management Agency 

• Employment Security 

• Environmental Protection Agency 

• Healthcare and Family Services 

• Public Health 

• Revenue 

• Tax Tribunal 

• Toll Highway Authority 

• Veterans Affairs 
 
If there are any questions regarding this notice, please contact your State Purchasing Officer or the Chief 
Procurement Office (CPO) at (217) 558-2231.  This and past CPO Notices may be found on the CPO’s website at 
https://www.illinois.gov/cpo/general/Pages/CPONotices.aspx.  
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